
 

 

           December 13, 2024 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  

Plot No. C/1, G Block,  

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Mumbai - 400 051 

NSE Symbol: INDNIPPON  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Financial Results for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024 

Ref.: NSE email dated December 11,2024 

 

This is with reference to your email dated December 11, 2024 seeking clarification on quick results submitted 

for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024 by the Company on November 13, 2024. The Exchange 

has observed that the Company has not provided the segment details in the quick results submitted. 

  

In this regard, we would like to clarify that the operations of the Company relate to only one segment and in 

accordance with Ind AS 108 “Operating Segment”, the Company has identified manufacture and sale of Ignition 

Systems for auto industry with special focus on two-wheeler as the only reportable segment. 

 

Accordingly, the Company has submitted the financial results for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 

2024 with single segment reporting only. 

 

We request you to take the above submission on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For India Nippon Electricals Limited 

 

 

 

 

S Logitha 

Company Secretary 

Membership No. A29260 

 


		2024-12-13T15:59:25+0530
	SEKAR LOGITHA




